
 

 

 

Dear Valued Agents  

Air India (098-) Notice: Elimination of Cargo Fuel Surcharge 

In accordance with the requirements of the Hong Kong Civil Aviation Department regarding the 
liberalization of Cargo Fuel Surcharge (CFS), this serves as a notice to inform you that with effect 
from 1st January 2025, Air India Limited (MAWB Prefix No. 098-) will not levy the CFS for outbound 
shipments originating from Hong Kong (HKG) (i.e. Air India’s prevailing maximum CFS levels is NIL). 

  


